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Covid -19 Newsletter 
 
Welcome to the March Newsletter. So much has changed for all of us over the last few 
weeks and I would never have imagined that my focus of a newsletter would be entitled 
Covid -19. I hope that you are all keeping well and staying safe through these difficult 
times.  All the staff, from the Welfare Assistants to the teachers, are missing their daily 
interaction with learners; their smiling faces and their eagerness to learn. 
 
Home Learning 
 
I would like to say thank you to parents for all that you have been doing to keep learning 
going during this time. We know that everyone is doing their best; please do not worry 
if everything is not complete. These are tough times and we understand the different 
pressures that each family faces. For example, with younger/older children; work 
commitments and dealing with self-isolation. We will continue to do our best to send 
activities and support but know that there are many alternative ways to learn new skills 
and gain new experiences.  Children need to keep sharing all their good learning 
stories with their teacher. I would also like to say a big thank you to all teachers and 
support staff for their continued commitment and tremendous effort in maintaining 
learning and keeping avenues of communication open. 
 
Here are some pictures that our learners have sent in so far.... 
 

                 
 
 
 
 
 

This is AA in 1S practising 

his spellings  

This is KA in 1M doing his home 
learning. 



 
 

                   
  
 
 
 
Parent Information Sheets 
 
All teachers have prepared these for you. If you would like them to be emailed to you, 
please send a request to your class teacher. This is the quickest way of getting it to 
you. 
 
The staff at Marsden will still be available to support your child’s learning at home. We 
are sending  you teachers’ email addresses so that if you need any further support or 
clarification about learning tasks to be completed while at home you can keep in touch 
with them. Emails will be responded to during school hours only and must only relate 
to your child’s learning. Any other updates will be given via text message or on our 
website. On line home learning can be found on the school website using the following 
link: https://marsden.schooljotter2.com/class-blogs/home-1 and will be updated on 
Friday every week.  
 

Class Email 

RM Mrs Marsden r.lord@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

RS Miss Dalzell c.dalzell@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

1M Miss Ormerod k.ormerod@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

1S Mrs Rimmer c.rimmer@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

2M Miss Bailey s.bailey@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

2S Mrs Fenna e.fenna@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

3M Mrs Kean charlotte.kean@marsdenprimary.onmicrosoft.com  

3S Miss Murphy E.Murphy@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

4M Mrs Hobman k.hobman@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

4S Mrs Fisher m.barkerfisher@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

5M Mrs Hope n.hope@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

5S Mrs Schofield s.schofield@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

6M Mr Boult s.boult@marsden.lancs.sch.uk 

6S Mr Oates C.Oates@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

6CM Mrs Macquarrie c.macquarrie@marsden.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 
As we approach the Easter break, there won’t be any updates on the home learning 
pages but continue to work on activities not yet completed and remember to send your 
teacher photos of your child’s learning. Please take heed of this very important 
message from the Government 
 

This is H A in Year 6 working on 
his baking skills 

This is Z A in Year 4 working on 
her key learning skills 

https://marsden.schooljotter2.com/class-blogs/home-1
mailto:r.lord@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:c.dalzell@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:k.ormerod@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:c.rimmer@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:s.bailey@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:e.fenna@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:charlotte.kean@marsdenprimary.onmicrosoft.com
mailto:E.Murphy@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:k.hobman@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:m.barkerfisher@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:n.hope@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:s.schofield@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:s.boult@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:C.Oates@marsden.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:c.macquarrie@marsden.lancs.sch.uk


 
 

 
 
Please remember you can get in contact with us via email 
 

• Each Class Teacher has an individual email 

• support@marsden.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Please stay safe and follow all Government regulations. 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you back at school soon! Stay Safe! 
 
 
 
 

 
 گھر میں رہنا

 
 

اس صرف کنیل ںیجائ باہر لئے کے کام ای وجوہات یک صحت ، کھانے صرف  
کرسکتے ںینہ کام سے گھر آپ جب ںیم صورت   

 
دور )فٹ 6 (ٹریم 2 سے لوگوں دوسرے وقت ہر ، تو ںیہ جاتے باہر آپ اگر  
ںیرہ  

 
دھوئے ہاتھ اپنے یہ پہنچتے گھر  

 
۔ںیمل نہ یبھ سے کنبہ ای دوستوں کہ یحت ، دوسروں  

 
ںید نہ لنےیکھ پر سڑک کو بچوں اپنے  

 
۔ںیہ سکتے لیپھ وائرس آپ یبھ تو ہوں نہ علامات پاس کے آپ اگر  
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رہو سلامت اور رہو اندر  

 
 
 

 اگر آپ کو  فور ی مدد کی ضرورت ہو تو ،  براہ کرم
support@marsden.lancs.sch.uk   ای می ل کریں 

 


